KEEPING TRURO SUSTAINABLE

PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE

A PANEL DISCUSSION

Payomet Performing Arts Center

WEDNESDAY
JUNE 27 | 6:30 PM

Summer on the Outer Cape is about to get a lively boost as four Truro non-profit
organizations join together in a new programming endeavor, Truro Connections,
to stimulate an exchange of ideas that is both educational and enriching.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE TEN UPCOMING EVENTS TIED TO THE TRURO SUSTAINABLE
THEME, CHECK OUT THE WEBSITES OF OUR SPONSORING ORGANIZATIONS:
FRIENDS OF THE TRURO MEETING HOUSE TRURO CENTER FOR THE ARTS AT CASTLE HILL
TRURO HISTORICAL SOCIETY PAYOMET PERFORMING ARTS CENTER
HIGHLAND HOUSE MUSEUM
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